
Dear All 

Firstly I hope this finds you all well and relatively sane after a very difficult few months.   

The Albatross Club will be re-opening tomorrow (8th July) at 12 noon.  There will obviously be differences 
as we adapt to strict Covid 19 safety guidelines, to protect both our members and our staff.  
 
The main changes will be:- 
 
• separate entry and exit 
•  Hand sanitizer will be provided at the entrance as well as in the toilets and at the payment point 

•  You'll be met at the door and will need to provide your name and a phone number or email address 
 to assist the 'Track & Trace' service 

•  Tables have been spaced further apart 
•  Toilets are only one person at a time 

•  Table Service will be in operation.  You will only go to the bar to collect and pay for your drinks.  You 
 WILL NOT be able to stand/sit at the bar 

•  Contactless card payments can now be taken (but we will also take cash 

•  Takeaways are available 

•  Thorough regular cleaning will be carried out 
 

The revised opening hours are as follows:-   DAYTIME   EVENING 

       Monday   12pm to 3pm  Closed 

       Tuesday  12pm to 3pm  Closed 

       Wednesday 12pm to 3pm  5pm to 9pm 

       Thursday  12pm to 3pm  5pm to 9pm 

       Friday  12pm   OPEN ALL DAY 11pm 

       Saturday  12pm   OPEN ALL DAY 9pm 

       Sunday  12pm to 5pm  Closed 

 

You will not need to book a table, but as seating is now more limited there will be additional seating both 
outside and downstairs.  There will not be food served at present but we’ll keep you informed when this 
changes. 

 

Also, our much longed for Refurbishment will be started around 17th August!!!!  Finally!!!!! 

 

Please stay safe everyone,  Tina 


